Belle Center UMG May Newsletter

Hello, everyone! As our first copy of the newsletter has been released this past
month, I would like to thank each of you for the encouragement and blessings you’ve
shared with me. I believe it is important to reach out to everyone in a variety of media,
and providing a newsletter is adding to that connection. With this newsletter, we
continue to strive to inform people about opportunities to serve and worship with
Belle Center UMC and reaching across the community to all ages. If you have
information you would like to be included in the newsletter, please contact me at

logantphillips.99@gmail.com or (937) 407-5419.

Blessings,
Logan Phillips

Birthdays & Anniversaries

David & Kari DeLano, May 4 Monica Mannings, May 16

John Krock, May 8§ Kevin & Kim Smith, May 20
Elliott Ammons, May 9 Bill McCormick, May 20

Emily Jurich, May 10 Timon Mannings, May 20

Tanner Sines, May 10 Kathy Null, May 21

Gary Saylor, May 11 Suzanne Ammons, May 22

Bret Brown, May 13 Phil Heminger, May 25

Brenda Moots, May 13 Kelsey Saylor Thompson, May 28
Theo Poppe, May 14 Lindsee Adams, May 28

Mollie Vigeant, May 15



May 3 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Fired Up

May 10 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Undefined

May 15 @ 6:00PM... Women’s Fellowship Dinner
May 17 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Fired Up

May 17 @ 5:00PM... Food Pantry

May 22 @ 7:00PM... Trustee & Ad Council Meeting
May 24 @ 7:00PM-8:30PM... Undefined

! Join us for an evening of expressing our creativity on canvas at PAINT & PRAY! RSVP is
requested by May 14 so we will have supplies for all in attendance. You can send your RSVP to
Carmen LeVan by phone/text at (937) 935-2246 or carmenlevanl989(@gmail.com

ANNOUNCEMENT: The Robinson family would like to invite you to celebrate the graduation
of Dylan Robinson with them! Please come share in his celebration on June 3 here, in the

fellowship building, from 1:00-5:00pm.

CONGRATULATIONS ..

e Mei Carmer, Kayla Stafford, and the rest of the Benjamin Logan High School Quiz Bowl
team, as they placed 12" in the National Championship!
e Brett & Lexi Roby on the arrival of Quinn Eileen!


mailto:carmenlevan1989@gmail.com

MAY YOUTH INFORMATION

KIDS CLUB: There are no meetings scheduled for May. Mark
your calendar for June 5-9, we will host VBS. Bring the whole
family on June 10 to celebrate the close of VBS! More details to
come.

*4% graders* Beginning in June you are welcome to join Fired
Up Middle School Youth for any activities!

FIRED UP: We will meet on Wednesday, May 3 and 17. Bring
your friends! This will be the last month for regular Wednesday
meetings until fall. Keep your eyes open for special events
throughout the summer. You're invited to VBS the week of June

5.

*8th oraders* Beginning in June you are welcome to join
Undefined High School Youth for any activities. This includes
the Mission Trip that we will take in July. Turn in your
permission slip and deposit by May 7 if you plan to attend.

UNDEFINED: We will meet Wednesday, May 10 and 24. Bring
a friend or two and see what God has for you! If you are
interested in helping with VBS in June, please contact Kae Lynn
or April.

MISSION TRIP: Permission slip and deposit is due by May 7!

YOUTH PRAISE TEAM: On Sunday, May 14 and 28 our Youth
Praise team will lead our time of Worship. Service begins at
10:30.



Prayer Requests

Families of...
e Betty Schrader
Alyce Kalb of Kenton
Charles Kerns
David Seeley
Stephen Bell of Kenton

Bob Henry

Don Phelps

Linda Krummrey

Julian Taggart

Patty Hurley

Shirley Tracy

Larry Bush

Friend of Debbie Johnson
Ms. Nester

Nina



